
Addendum #1 

RFP#54-17 

Clean Agent Fire Suppression System 

 

Issued:  April 28, 2017 

 

This Addendum forms part of the original document marked:  RFP#54-17 Clean Agent Fire 

Suppression system. 

 

The following paragraph from the RFP invitation has been changed to read: 

 

The Request for Proposal is available at 

http://www.cityofportsmouth.com/finance/purchasing.htm or by contacting the 

Finance/Purchasing Department at the following number: (603) 610-7227. Questions may be 

directed to Jimmy Dumont Facilities/Solid Waste Foreman at jldumont@cityofportsmouth.com. 

The deadline for questions is 4:30 p.m., May 8, 2017. Addenda to this proposal, if any, including 

written answers to questions, will be posted on the City’s website under the project heading by 

4:00 p.m., May 11, 2017.  

 

Jimmy Dumont’s email address has been corrected. 

 

Please acknowledge this addendum within your proposal. Failure to do so may subject a 

proposer to disqualification. 

 

 

All else remains unchanged. 

 

 

 

End of Addendum #1 



 


